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Enrollment
2022-23
● Current Enrollment: 490 Students

2023-24
● Students Enrolled: 8
● Families Enrolled: 3
● Students Pending: 51
● Families Pending: 31

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2022/2023 455.75 (anticipated)
2021/2022 495.00
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

Enrollment for the 2023-24 school year opened the first week of February. The focus is
currently on re-enrolling returning families, but we do have new families enrolling at this
time.

PACE Outreach

PACE continues with in-person activities, focusing on quarterly activities for each learning
center.

The advertising campaign for the 2023-34 school year continues; new videos should be
airing later this month.
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State Testing: AK STAR and PEAKS

PACE has been preparing for state testing, which will occur during the last week of March
and into April. Our primary test days are March 27-April 1 and April 10-15.  All students are
required to sign up for testing in advance. In the past we have offered 2 Saturday testing
opportunities. Due to lack of interest, we will only offer 1 Saturday opportunity this year.

School Improvement

PACE staff continue to meet monthly to review school goals, further expand curriculum
options, and develop ways to help our students and families.

Staffing

The part-time Administrative Assistant position in the ALC remains open.


